Minutes of the Palo Alto Airport Association Board meeting,
712/2024.

The meeting was held in-person at the airport and by simultaneous teleconference.
Bob Lenox called the meeting to order at 19:02.

The minutes of the previous board meeting were approved unanimously.

Gerald Barker reported an account balance of $9106.65 and 30 paid members.

No airport representative was present. Bob Lenox announced that bids for the ASOS were received
and that funding is expected in September.

Flying clubs are encouraged to ask their members to participate in the City survey on the long term
plan. The city manager and director of public works will present the results to the city council.

There was a discussion on the last public meeting on the long term plan. Specifically it was noted that
better communication and community outreach are needed to address concerns about the airport. It
was suggested that the association take an official position on the long term plan. The construction
down time for the different options is a concern and the consultant should provide that information.

Ben Hochman noted the zero volunteer positions for the airport day have been filled so far. Andrew
Pollack will ask Advantage instructors for support. Most urgently a volunteer is needed to manage the
car parking for the event.

The meeting adjourned at 19:48.

Present:

Andrew Pollack, Ben Hochman, Bob Lenox, Chris Toeppen, Eli Pasternak, Gerald Barker, Jim
Gotterba, Johanna Dolan, John Carlsen, Lloyd Stephens, Michael Mashack, Rick Rairden, Wolfgang
Polak, and Zack Lenox.

Respectfully submitted by Wolfgang Polak (Secretary).
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